Brigham Academy Alumni Association
Bakersfield, Vermont 05441

November 2022

The Brigham Academy Alumni Association regrets to announce that we are no longer able to
offer our scholarship program, due to a lack of sufficient funds. We were fortunate to have
been able to provide this assistance to students in the past. Unfortunately, this scholarship
program now becomes part of our proud historic past.

We wish future students well in their pursuit of a higher education.
Sincerely,

Brigham Academy Alumni
Scholarship Committee



